
Dear [Landlord/Property Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We are writing to formally request a mold survey in our unit 

located at [Your Address]. 

Recently, we have noticed [describe symptoms, such as unexplained respiratory issues or visible 

mold growth]. Given the potential health risks associated with mold exposure, we believe it is 

essential to conduct an inspection at the earliest possible convenience. 

We kindly ask that you arrange for a professional mold inspection and remediation, if necessary. 

Please let us know how you plan to address this issue and when we might expect the survey to 

take place. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this important matter. We look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Date] 


